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INFORMS: 
 
 

BOGOTA, D.C., COLOMBIA. MAY 17, 2022. - CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") (BVC: CLH) 
informs that CEMEX España, S.A. (“CEMEX España”), the CLH majority shareholder, sent a 
communication in which textually indicated to CLH the following: “today at any time following the 
delivery of this communication and for a time that has not been defined, CEMEX España will 
initiate the purchase of an undetermined number of ordinary shares of CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. 
(“CLH”) in the secondary market, but which in any case will not represent more than 4.99% of CLH's 
share capital. 

 
The aforementioned corresponds to what is anticipated in the “Tender Offer for the Acquisition of 
Ordinary Shares of CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A.” published in October 2020, whereby CEMEX 
España informed that, by making use of its rights under the regulation of the stock market in 
Colombia, once that Tender Offer has been awarded and settled, CEMEX España could seek to 
continue acquiring ordinary shares of CLH in the secondary market in accordance with the 
applicable regulation”. 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 

mailto:andrea.castro@cemex.com
mailto:pabloantonio.gutierrez@cemex.com

